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17th July 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Student  
 
Thank you for attending Transition Day 
 
I would like to thank you for joining us for Transition Day at Haileybury Turnford. It was a pleasure to welcome 
you into our school community, and we hope you enjoyed getting to know your new teachers, classmates, and 
the exciting opportunities that await you in Year 7. 
 
I would also like to remind you that our Summer School is taking place in August, and you are very welcome to 
attend. It’s a fantastic way to continue building confidence, making new friends, and having fun before the new 
school year begins. It will run across two days from Monday 18th August – Tuesday 19th August.   More 
information will be sent to parents and carers once sign up has been completed.  Please click on the link below to 
sign up for our summer school: https://forms.office.com/e/hbrXUwaNUq  
 
As a special surprise, please look out for a personalised postcard from a member of the Year 7 Pastoral Team. It’s 
our way of saying how much we are looking forward to seeing you again soon. 
 
Also look out for our latest HT News giving you a snap shot of what we have been doing at HT over the last few 
weeks. The link will be sent out next week. 
 
Thank you once again for being part of Transition Day. We can’t wait to welcome you back. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr S Lindquist 
Senior Pastoral Lead – Year 7 
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